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Oh, give thanks to the LORD, for He is good! 
For His love endures forever. 1 Chronicles 16:34 

 

Dear Friend,  

Our hearts overflow with thanks giving here at Wee Can Know! So thankful… God 
continues to use us in spite of health challenges. So thankful… for the open doors to serve Him 
and share the Gospel with children. So thankful… for our faithful donors, prayer warriors, and 
board members. Most of all, so thankful… for the gift of eternal life, the power of the Holy Spirit, 
and the presence of the Lord in the hills and valleys of life.  

We thank God for the two new preschool Good 
News Clubs God opened up this fall! We now teach 4 
classes at Jolly Kids and one class at Stable Children both 
in St Bernard Parish. Jolly Kids invited us to set up a table 
at their Fall Fest where we met parents, made Christian 
related crafts with the children and gave out 144 Gospel 
bracelets!  

Twelve students and two local directors give 
thanks to us for providing the Zoom Child Evangelism 
Fellowship® Teaching Children Effectively® Level 1 
course.  Debbie coordinates, Phil serves as IT technician, 
and we both serve as instructors!  We give thanks that we 
can partner with CEF® 
and provide this 
needed service.  

AND YOU…We give thanks to God for you for your 
faithful support and prayers. All of our ministry is made 
possible because YOU care! May God richly bless you this 
season of Thanksgiving. 

For the little ones,  

 

  

TM 

P.S. View photos and updates on our Fall outreach at 
http://WeeCanKnow.com/Fall2023 

Phil representing WCK at the Jolly Kids 
Fall Fest. We gave out 144 Gospel 
Bracelets with resources.  

Child at Jolly Kids Fall Fest wearing 
a Gospel Bracelet!   
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To Donate, use provided envelope or mail 

check to:  

NAMB, PO Box 116543, Atlanta, GA, 30368-

6543.  

Make check payable to:  

NAMB, designate for acct # 9138.  

100% of your tax-deductible gift goes to WCK.   

Give on-line at: 
https://weecanknow.com/donate 

 

 

Praise and Prayer 
Praise: We are in two new preschools this fall!  

Praise: CEF’s Teaching Children Effectively course 
has 12 students and is progressing well.  

Praise:  Faithful prayer warriors, donors, board 
members and volunteers.  

Prayer: That doors will open again for a Good News 
Club® at Arabi Elementary.   

Prayer: Folks will commit to a CEF Christmas Party 
Club outreach and attend the upcoming 
workshop.  

Prayer: Generous response to Giving Tuesday, 
November 28.   

Prayer: The Smith’s health, to continue to rise above 
the daily (and nightly) challenges.   

 

 

Students participate in the CEF Teaching Children Effectively 
Level 1 course through Zoom  

 

Special Thanks to 
Aug- Oct Business Sponsors 

 

Bay Periodontics & Implant 
Surgery, Marc Miller, DDS, MS,    
251-626-2728 (Daphne & Mobile, AL)  

Bay Auto Glass, 251-626-1995 
(Daphne, AL) 

David Dutton, CPA, 251-340-7345 
(Mobile, AL)  

Midtown Family Dental, Trey 
Waltman DMD, 251-473-3571 
(Mobile, AL)  

 

Phil shares Gospel with class of children at the 2023 
Celebration Church Making a Difference Conference. 

 

Mark your calendar, Tuesday, November 28, 
2023. 

Use this QR code to donate on-line or go to 
https://weecanknow.com/donate 


